
Kings  Beach  improvements
nearing completion
Once curb, gutter and concrete pavement is completed this week
on Highway 28 in Kings Beach, grinding and paving at the east
end will begin.

This is expected to start Monday between the Char Pit and
Beaver Street, and finish Thursday. Lanes will be temporarily
shifted through the work zone. One-way alternating traffic
control through the work zone will be in place intermittently,
however two lanes of traffic (one lane in each direction) will
be open by 3pm each day. Chipmunk south will be closed during
this work, and a detour will be in place via Coon Street and
Brockway Vista.

Paving on the west end of the project site was finished last
week.

Daytime underground storm drain and curb and gutter work will
continue  on  Chipmunk  Street  north  of  Highway  28  between
7am-5pm during the week. Chipmunk Street north will be closed
intermittently  to  through  traffic  between  the  highway  and
Minnow for approximately another three weeks.

Saturday work at the east end, including Chipmunk north, will
continue  during  the  dayt  this  weekend  and  possibly  next
weekend.

Overlay paving on Salmon and Chipmunk and the remaining speed
humps on Rainbow and Fox Streets will be done during the
middle of October.
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